To whoever in on the other end of this,

| support SB482. We have to protect survivors and focus on dealing with their trauma, not filling yearly
paperwork about vile offenders that can often be on the move and costly to track down. It’s hard

enough to speak up when your a victim, knowing the historic lack of justice for crimes of this kind. This is
the last line of defense for victims to feel safe.

Please act,
Morgan



